27¢%h September, 1936,
bre Keith Inglis
539, Pacific Hlghway,
KILLARA,

Dear Dr, Inglis,

I have pleasure in enclosing special
1ife mermbership badge No, 834, but I thought I ought to
inform you that you are also an ordinary life member of
the Unlon, and that your badge for this membership was No.864,
iesued taﬁ you in 1928, when your address was Wolseley
Street, Drummoyne, Quite a number of our members carry
double membership in this way.

Yours faithfully,

S

SECRETARY,



